
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 
RFP PRJ-2022-01 - Paymaster Services 

Department of California Arts Council 
September 30, 2022 

 
According to provisions of RFP PRJ-2022-01, the State of California intends 
to award a contract to: 

Californians for the Arts 
915 L Street C-422 

Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
This Notification of Intent to Award should not be considered a binding 
commitment by the State of California.   
 
Any protests concerning the proposed award must be filed by 5:00 PM on 
October 5, 2022. The grounds for protest are as described in the RFP. 
Protests should be sent to Carla Pareja at carla.pareja@cac.ca.gov.   
 
Thank you for your continued interest in responding to the needs of the 
State of California. 
 

 
 
___________________________________________ 

            Ayanna Kiburi, Interim Executive Director 
 


